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Email: admin@westonvillagebia.com   www.westonvillagebia.com 

Nydia Robin, Committee Secretary 

City Clerk's Office, 10th Floor, 

WestTower, City Hall 

  

Sept 25, 2017 

 

To the Secretary of the Works Committee 

I am writing today on behalf of the Board of Management of the Weston Village BIA re: item 
PW23.12 - Utility Locate Services for Business Improvement Areas as Required by Ontario One 
Call that was discussed at the PWIC Committee meeting on Sept 19th. The burden that has been 
placed on BIA staff and the charges by Hydro One re these locates is very unfair to BIA’s and 
should never have been implemented in the first place. 

Here at the Weston BIA, we get roughly two of these locates every day, including weekends which 
means that staff have to respond to them and contact a locate company to clear them, if 
necessary.   

We are requesting that staff report back on "options and implications for the City coordinating 
and/or performing Business Improvement Area utility locate services under the City's utility locate 
services contracts. 

 

If you require any further information from me, feel free to call me any time. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Masum Hossain, Member of the Board 

Weston Village BIA 

416-249-0691 
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